
ETUC welcomes written statement consultation
 Europe 

The ETUC has welcomed the consultation with social partners on the revision of the 
Written Statement Directive. Trade unions and employers have until 3 November to 
react to the proposals to amend the Directive which sets out what information 
employees should be entitled to when they start work. The ETUC is pleased that the 
planned changes will mean that workers in general will be covered ensuring some 
protection for workers in the gig economy or "employed" by platform operators like 
Uber. The ETUC also hopes that the proposals on minimum hours and probation 
periods will be clarified and strengthened.
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